Minutes of the Santaquin Planning Commission held August 28. 1991.

Present were Glade Robbins and Jeri Bascom, Commission members. Keith Broadhead was also present.

This meeting was not an official meeting of the Planning Commission as there were not enough members of the Commission to conduct business. All items on the agenda were tabled until the next meeting, except for Mr. Ahlin's request to change the site' of the storage units he is planning to build. He would like to move them to the property he is residing on presently. located at 100 N. 80 W. This proposal had been previously accepted at the original site (see minutes from previous meetings June 12 and July 9) and sent on to the City Council. They sent it back with the request that we look at changing the ordinance to allow storage in the residential parts of Santaguin. done. The Planning Commission still felt that the units should be only in Commercial zones. The matter was then turned back to the City Council for their decision. Mr. Ahlin was allowed to go ahead and clean up his property pending the ok of the City Council as far as whether he would be zoned commercial residential for his storage units.

Chairman	Secretary	` Date